
Transportation Updates 

 
Completion of routes 

 The bus routes for the 2011-2012 school year are complete except for making adjustments for 

students in the walk zones that are unsafe and routes for the alternative program. 

 Students that reside in walk zones that are considered to be hazardous have been assigned to a 

bus route. 

 The target for the earliest pick-up is 6:00 a.m.  Adjusts will be made daily to reach this target.  All 

students except walkers are scheduled for a bus.  

 Car riders will be identified during the first 3 weeks of school. 

Publishing Date 

 The routes for every school will be published to the District’s website on July 20, 2011. 

 Individual schools’ routes will be posted to the schools’ websites. 

 The Daily Journal will announce the completion of the routes the week of July 25, 2011. 

Carver/Church and Lawhon 

 2010/2011   

o There were 5 bus routes for Lawhon and Carver. 

o There were 3 bus routes for Church Street. 

 2011/2012 

o There are 7 bus routes scheduled for Carver/Church and Lawhon. 

 The amount of bus routes will decrease by 1 route. 

Bus Safety 

 All except four buses have working cameras installed.  The 4 new buses purchased in the spring 

have yet to have cameras installed on them. 

 Hazardous walk zones will remain the same as the 2010-2011 school year. 

o Adjustment from passed practices---changes occurred prior to the start of the school 

year. 

 Walk zones and bus stops in unsafe areas are being identified.  Students in these areas are being 

scheduled for bus pick-up. 

o Identifying unsafe areas will continue throughout the year. 

Staffing 

 All buses have a driver. 

 Two substitute drivers are being recommended for back-up drivers. 

 All buses that require a bus monitor have one assigned. 

 

 


